Planning (Social Impact and Community Benefit) and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2025

Submission No: 85

Submitted by: Eleanor Milligan

Publication: Making the submission and your name public

Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

Dear Premier,I am writing to express my deepest disappointment and sense of betrayal in your decision (and broken election promise) to destroy the unique and valued heritage listed Victoria Park to make way for yet another stadium in Brisbane. If you implement this decision you will succeed in:1 - Denying all future generations, in perpetuity, to free access to this valued habitat and essential environmental buffer of inner city parkland. The negative community, psychological, environmental impact of decreasing nature spaces in our increasingly urbanised areas is well documented. 2- Breaking a firm election promise , thus, destroying public trust in your government.3- Reactive and short sighted policy and planning actions. I trust your government can leave a better legacy than this to future generations. Please reconsider this disastrous decision, made with a lack of transparency in a city with significant existing infrastructure. I appreciate you inherited this difficult decision from the previous government, however, urge you not to make every future generation pay the price for a short sighted few weeks on the International Olympic stage.RegardsEleanor Milligan